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Glasshouse Country Bromeliad Society would like to thank the State Member for Glasshouse                 

ANDREW   POWELL M.P. for his assistance in the printing of this   publication 

     

  



  

Presidents Message 

  

  

     
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

Editorial Committee: Bob Watkins. Pat Pennell.                                      

Any contributions can be emailed to:-   

  

  



  

  
Plant of the Month -  July 

ADVANCED 

  

NOVICE  
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Lens Timely Tips   

  

DISCLAIMER:  This bi-monthly newsletter is intended to provide general information only for the 
members of the Glasshouse Country Bromeliad Society Inc. The producers and contributors will not be 
responsible for any   loss or damage to property or injury to persons regarding the information provided. 
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    We were very much comforted by your kind                
thoughts at the passing of our son and brother.                                                                   

Kay Notman and Tracey McMinn 

To Get In Touch:   
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Broms By Bob 


